Suspension of the Photocopy Shop on the 1st Floor of the University
Library on 3 Oct 2009 (29/09/2009)

Dear All,

Please be informed that the service provided by the Photocopy Shop located on the 1st Floor of
the University Library will be suspended on the following date:

3 Oct 2009 (Saturday) Mid-Autumn Festival

If you need photocopy service during the above-mentioned date, please consider the self-service
photocopy machine placed outside the shop.

Thank you for your attention.

Regards,
UM Library



